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Mai Vang

From: Jillian Barden
Sent: Thursday, November 14, 2024 9:19 AM
To: Mai Vang; Lindsay Butterfield; Tanya Panzer
Cc: Lydia Campbell
Subject: RE: Deletion of some garbage assessments

Hello Mai 
 
Here is the InformaƟon you need for deleƟon: 
The owner was in Michigan for cancer treatments from 2022 - 2024. She returned to MN in May 2024. She tried multiple 
times to place a hold but between the traveling and cancer, she was unable to do it until October 2024. These 
assessments have already been levied: 
Q3 2023 - 41.55 
Q4 2023 - 85.50 
Q1 2024 - 86.49 
Q2 2024 - 86.49 
 
PID: 082823430006 
621 Mount Curve 
 
The next council date is Dec 4 
 
Let me know if you have any other quesƟons 
 
Jillian 
 
 

From: Mai Vang <mai.vang@ci.stpaul.mn.us>  
Sent: Wednesday, November 13, 2024 2:50 PM 
To: Lindsay Butterfield <Lindsay.Butterfield@ci.stpaul.mn.us>; Tanya Panzer <tanya.panzer@ci.stpaul.mn.us>; Jillian 
Barden <Jillian.Barden@ci.stpaul.mn.us> 
Subject: Deletion of some garbage assessments 
 
Hi All, 
Jillian messaged me about having some assessments already levied removed.  Please provide address 
so I can prepare resolutions for December 4 Council.   Lindsay, you said Dec 4 may be too late.  I would 
prepare resolutions for next week, but I might not have council approvals in time since I will be leaving to 
greet ppl for Council meeting in 15 minutes.  And agenda needs to be completed tomorrow at 10 
am.  Please advise. 
 
 
Mai Vang      
(She, her) 
Legislative Hearing Coordinator   |   St Paul City Council 
M:  (651) 266-8585 ; D: (651) 266-8563  
310 City Hall, 15 W. Kellogg Blvd, St Paul, MN 55102 
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